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Dear Parent/Guardian:

Clearview Minor Hockey (CMA) is dedicated to the health and safety of all of our players.  As such, the organization continues to implement a return to play policy for players who have sustained and injury.
Any CMA player who is injured must submit a letter from a health care provider giving medical clearance before they will be allowed to return to play.
Copies of the “Return to Play” form are available from your team’s trainer.  While CMA realizes that the procedure may seem inconvenient, please understand that the policy represents our commitment to the safety and well being of our members.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Valerie Hughes                                             or                                Jon Tamlin
President                                                                                          Head Trainer                                                                               
president@clearviewminorhockey.com                                      jonnytabc@yahoo.com
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